PUBLIC NOTICE
Town of Patagonia
Public Hearing Regarding Use of CDBG Funds

The Town of Patagonia is expected to receive approximately $444,608 in FY21 federal CDBG funds from the Arizona Department of Housing Regional Account (RA).  CDBG funds must be used to benefit low-income persons and areas, alleviate slum and blight or address urgent need.  Based on citizen input as well as local and state planning objectives, one of these potential projects may be selected to be forwarded to the State of Arizona with a request for funding.  
A public hearing will be held to discuss the potential project.  It is expected that the Town Council will select project at the meeting and adopt applicable resolutions.  The public hearing will be held on the following date and time:
Tuesday, August 31, 2021 at 6 p. m.
Town Hall Council Chambers and via Zoom Meeting
310 McKeown Avenue
Patagonia, AZ  85624
No new projects may be brought up for consideration or discussion at this meeting.  Based on the input from the first public hearing, the potential CDBG projects, not in any priority order, are named and described as follows:

1. Senior Center
2. Purchase a Fire Truck
3. McKeown Street Project

4. North Avenue Road Repair and Drainage
To review the project proposal, file grievances or learn more about the CDBG program contact the following:

Name, Title: Ron Robinson, Town Manager


Organization: Town of Patagonia 

Address: 310 McKeown Avenue, PO Box 767

City, State, Zip: Patagonia, Arizona 85624

Telephone: 520 394 2229

Fax: 520 394 2861

TDD/TTY:

Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations may contact Isabel Van Nest at the above location at least 48 hours before the hearing.

